
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“RE-BUILDING THE CITY’S WATER SYSTEMS FOR THE 21ST CENTURY” 
 

Sewerage & Water Board OF NEW ORLEANS 
625 ST. JOSEPH STREET 

 MITCHELL J. LANDRIEU, President NEW ORLEANS, LA  70165 • 504-529-2837 OR 52W-ATER 
 SCOTT JACOBS, President Pro-Tem www.swbno.org 
 
 
 
 

 
Members of the Board:  ALAN ARNOLD • ROBIN BARNES • ERIC BLUE • MARION BRACY • DR. TAMIKA DUPLESSIS • SCOTT JACOBS 

RALPH W. JOHNSON •  KERRI KANE • MITCHELL J. LANDRIEU • JOSEPH PEYCHAUD • KIMBERLY THOMAS 
 “An Equal Opportunity Employer” 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   Contact Shermicia Calice 504-439-3098 or 
September 30, 2016     Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819 
 
 
We’re improving your water system – Traffic Advisory – S. Claiborne Avenue 
 
The Sewerage and Water Board is improving your water system.  Boh Brothers Construction 
Company, working for the Sewerage and Water Board, will perform roadway restoration that will 
affect traffic flow on two days next week.  This work is part of the $188 million FEMA Funded- 
Waterline Replacement Program. 
 
Residents, businesses and motorists are advised that the S. Claiborne Avenue Overpass-eastbound 
down ramp exit at Gravier Street will be closed to traffic on Monday, October 10, 2016 beginning at 
7 p.m. through Tuesday morning, October 11, 2016 at 5 a.m. and then again on Tuesday night at 
7 p.m. through Wednesday morning, October 12, 2016 at 5 a.m.  
 
The streets affected: 
 
ON       AT 
 
South Claiborne Avenue Overpass Exit-East  Gravier Street 
 
We appreciate your patience as we work to improve the City’s infrastructure. 
 
**Please not that all scheduled work may change due to unforeseen circumstances such as weather 
delays.  A link to our website that includes our latest press releases is attached for your convenience. 
http://swbno.org/news_pressreleases.asp. 
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